
 

SUN CITY SENIOR SOFTBALL  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

March 13, 2006 9:00 a.m. at the Bell Recreation Center Team Meeting Room 

Board members present: Del Stolp, Ira Mallory, Bill Buxton, Arvid Peterson, Larry 
Kuberka, Ernie Owen, Don Gault and Ken Doyle 

Softball Club members present: Julie McGlynn and John Dodson 

Minutes of the February 13, 2006 minutes were read, corrected and approved. 

The Treasurers report was read and approved. 

Committee Reports 

Field Maintenance---The work day was successful and the field held up very well 
with the recent rain----after 143 days without rain. 
Awareness --- The new resident orientation was successful with many inquiries 
and some sign ups. The Bell Recreation center grand opening of the pool and 
fitness center was cancelled because of the rain. Senior night at the ASU 
Womens Softball games will be March 29 at 5 and 7 pm.  
Equipment--- We have adequate supplies to last the summer sessions. 
Sponsors--- We will meet with the Sidewinders to discuss the billboard 
advertising and work on a mutually agreed upon split of the revenues. 

Old Business  

Scoreboard---the report will be delayed until next month. The possible donors are 
having a meeting to decide whether to do it or not. 
Enclosure of Scoring Tower--- Bill Buxton has requested $2200 from the SC 
Recreation Board for the work on the tower to make it more comfortable during 
cold and hot weather. 
Bulletin Board---Bill Buxton has ordered the new board and it will be here during 
the next month. 

Announcements  

The next meeting will be April 12, 2006 at 9:00 a.m. in the Bell Recreation Center 
Team Meeting Room. 
Arvid Peterson, Sun City Senior Softball Board Secretary  
 
  
 


